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June 2025
To Our Valued Employers Goodwill Retail Store & Training Center

The West Work Experience Team and students would like to express our sincere
appreciation for partnering with us to promote success for our students.

The wonderful opportunities and experiences our students received within your business
doors is the key to unlocking future opportunities. These opportunities challenge our
students to reach their full potential. Your collaboration, support and efforts to help
educate our students in regards to different job roles and skills necessary to be successful
in the work environment is so important.

We value your kindness in opening your doors to us. We appreciate the time your group has
spentin communicating and developing an ongoing working relationship with us. Together,
by providing opportunities for individuals of all abilities, we are making our community a
more accepting place. As a community we can be very proud of the work we are doing.

Our sincere appreciation,

The Work Experience Team ~



